


 

 

6. Chair Nellen said that we need a graduate student for the Enrollment Management Task 
Force, but have been unable to find one available to serve on the committee.  Michael Katz 
said he may know of a student, and he will check into it. 

7. Provost Goodman gave a brief update on the WAC Athletic Alliance.   Provost Goodman 
stated that when he got here he realized that the WAC didn't involve the Provosts in any of 
the Athletics decisions.  He came up with a proposal to start a Provosts' group within the 
WAC, and was named the lead Provost in the group.  The group lobbies Congress to get 
funds earmarked for areas such as the nurse shortage, natural disa


